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21st May 2025 

Deputy Paul McAuliffe, T.D., 
Dáil Éireann,  
Leinster House,  
Kildare Street,  
Dublin 2. 

PQ ref 22118/25 

To ask the Minister for Health regarding the pest control service run by the HSE 
for Dublin, the funding allocated for the years 2020 to date in 2025; and if she will 
make a statement on the matter. 

Dear Deputy McAuliffe, 

Thank you for your recent parliamentary question and please see response as outlined 
below. 

The HSE Pest Control Service in Dublin is part of the National Environmental Health 
Service within the Health Service Executive (HSE), and it is managed by a Principal 
Environmental Health Officer. There are two Pest Control Units within the Pest Control 
Service. 

Please see table below which sets out the funding allocated for the years 2020 to date 
in 2025; 

Yours sincerely, 

_________________  
Tara Uí Chaoilte | Príomhoifigeach Sláinte Comhshaoil Réigiúnach 
Tara Woods | Regional Chief Environmental Health Officer 


